
 
 

NARCOTIC NOTICE TO PATIENTS 
 

Oxmoor Medical Group, LLC, will NOT provide prescriptions for hypnotic sedatives, 
stimulants, and other controlled drugs to new patients, unless it is deemed necessary by 
the physician. If long-term pain management is needed as part of a patient’s total 
medical care, an appointment with a chronic pain management facility is recommended 
and should be scheduled by the patient. All patients, new and established, are subject to 
query at the State of Alabama Department of Public Health Prescription Drug 
Monitoring Website for verification of narcotic/analgesic use and/or random drug 
screening. 
 
If a new patient should request a narcotic/analgesic prescription for a chronic/long term 
condition after they have read, understood and agreed to this policy, as indicated by 
their signature, the request will be denied and possible dismissal of medical services will 
be enacted at the physician’s discretion. Also, if at any time, Oxmoor Medical Group 
receives a report that a patient, new or established, is receiving inappropriate or 
duplicate prescriptions of narcotics/analgesics from another physician, the patient will 
be immediately dismissed from receiving medical services from Oxmoor Medical Group. 
 
I have read and understood the Narcotics Policy from Oxmoor Medical Group and agree 
to follow this policy as a patient of Oxmoor Medical Group. 
 
 
 
    
Patient Signature   Date 
 
 
 
    
Patient Name   SSN 
 


